
  Training on Bamboo at China 

 

 

As nominated by the Director General, ICFRE, Dehradun, two Scientists and one 

Research Officer, namely Dr. Amita Pandey, Scientist B, IWST, Bangalore, Dr. R. 

K. Meena, Scientist B, ARCBR, Aizwal, Mizoram and Dr. T. C. Bhuyan, Research 

Officer, RFRI, Jorhat have been undergoing training under programme “2012-

Technology Training course on Bamboo Cultivation, Processing and Utilization for 

Developing countries” from 18
th

 June to 14
th

 August, 2012 at China National Bamboo 

Research Centre (CBRC) at Hangzhou, China. The training is entirely being 

sponsored by Chinese Government. The trainees are being trained in the State-of-the-

art Training Centre of CBRC in China along with other participants from different 

third world countries including Pakistan, Bangladesh, Costa Rica, Ghana, Nigeria, 

Uruguay, Thailand, Kenya etc. As a part of the training programme, the participants 

were given exposures on various aspects of Bamboo Development including Past and 

Present conditions of Bamboo industry in China, World Bamboo Development, 

Bamboo Recycling Economy, Sympodial bamboo harvesting and practices etc. 

Extensive field visits were also conducted to various important places such as Nanjing 

Forestry University, Nanjing, Linan & Anji Bamboo Counties, Shanghai etc. The 

team is expected to return to India on 16
th
 August, 2012 after successful completion of 

the training. 
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